Fe: Recommendation on behalf of Interface Construction Corporation
Dear #Mr. Hill,

he Monsanto Company is an aclive QQ?‘Q’“Y%%% member of the St. Louis Minority
Business {E uncil (SLMBC) and fully supports the council’'s mission of creating equality
in the region’s business community. Monsanto also has a significant annual capital
improvement program and plays a major role in %h@ areas construction industry.
interface Construction Corporation has been providing construction services 1o
Monsanto for more than two years and has done an outstanding job.

SLMBC’s Focused Growth Program ar s:;% ébé capabilities of interface Construction
represent a strong match of purpose and need. Interface Construction exhibits
5%5:;!:}%}{{;%3255’2’83 , attention to detail, proficiency, and aspiration — all the ingredients of
ﬁ»n?fegfemw S'ﬁ? Interface Construction is the ideal candidate to help ensure the

ccess of SLMBC's pioneering Focused Growth Program.

gg{

Monsanto has a strong relations! ,x;s with §%%§3s§ac&% Construction and swiﬁf}ﬁg the
growth ambitions. The areas constru ;: stry needs minority construction fir
capable of competing for single projects in ‘z?%e SE{} million to $30 million range.
Furthermore, as redevelopment continues in the reg%{}ﬁ minority contractors will need o
be capabie of competing for even larger projects. | hope the SLMBC will select Interface
Construction and begin in earnest to expand the company’s capabilities.
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